
   

T: +44(0) 208 545 8800 | Head Office: 129-130 Metal Box Factory, 30 Great Guildford Street, London, SE1 0HS 

| www.reds10.com 

 

Wombourne High School 

REDS10 Newsletter December 2023 

 

Dear Residents,  

Hello again!  

You are receiving Reds10’s project newsletter for Wombourne High 

School, this is our second edition update for you on the progress of the 

project.  

Temporary Building Project Update 

As we approach Christmas break, there is a festive sense of enthusiasm 

and excitement within the team as we are all eager to take the next steps 

in to the project and move towards a successful hand over to the School 

Staff and Students in the new year. 

Over the past few months, we at REDS10 have made tremendous progress 

on the fit-out stages of this project. 

As we are fast approaching the handover of phase one, our focus is 

starting to shift towards the de-camp to the lower end of Ounsdale road to 

the new site set up activities for the readiness of phase two the demolition 

of the old school. 

Recent Town Hall Community Meeting  

We recently held a very successful Q&A meeting at the Wombourne town 

hall where we were made to feel very welcome, which allowed the wider 

community to gain a clear understanding of the highway procedures 

involved in phase two, that we will be following during the demolition and 

the build sequence of the new school. Our team are working diligently to 

ensure a smooth and efficient set up process for safe access and egress of 

site traffic along Ounsdale road and Wombourne without any disruption to 

the school, road users, neighbours, local community, and local businesses. 

Finaly 

Reds10 are excited to be working alongside the Department for Education 

to create this fantastic new School here in Wombourne Creating a 

fantastic place for students to learn. 

As part of our commitment to the Local Residents and the local 

community we will do a letter drop, and use the school social media, to try 

to update you every four weeks. 

 Phase two works prior to Demolition of the old section of the school 

adjacent to Ounsdale road is due to start February 2024, we will further 

update you in terms of what to expect in the next period. 
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